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MINI NEWSLETTER WC 19.06.23

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School

Diary Dates

Celebrate with PRIDE

Wear the colours of the rainbow

To mark the end of PRIDE month, children are encouraged to wear non school

uniform on Friday 30th June. Children can wear colourful clothing with all of

the colours of the rainbow if they wish! Children will have age appropriate

class discussions or activities. This follows a Key Stage 2 assembly at the

beginning of the month where children explored how the PRIDE movement

began in 1969.

The Great British Bark Off!

Thursday 29th July

Scamp , our trainee therapy dog will be in school on this special day. We have

signed up to support The Underdog International Charity who have provided

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION
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Please check the last

newsletter and the

website for  upcoming

events. So much

happens in this final

term. Teachers will

remind you of events

via SeeSaw.

Teacher
Appointment

We have appointed

Miss Gemma Tindale to

the post of Year 3/4

teacher. Miss Tindale

currently teaches at

Whitley Lodge First

School and is excited

to join The Westmoor

Family in September.

some beautiful workbooks with lots of lovely information. Children will explore

how to understand a dogs behaviour and signals and how to ensure their

safety around animals as well as many other fun tasks. We won't be  doing a

bake off, but our school councillors will have donation buckets on the yard and

all monies raised will go to this important charity.

Strike action

See Separate communication

This has been challenging for staff to make a decision on the very recent

proposal for strikes. Please see the letter for detail as to the outcome of

gathering staffs views.

Robinwood
We have booked 26 - 28th June for next year for  the Year 5 residential to

Robinwood. Further information will follow. We are looking into dates for

London and will confirm in the near future.
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